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DECR chairman sends greetings to His Beatitude
Patriarch Daniel of Romania on the 11th anniversary
of his enthronement
Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate’s Department for External
Church Relations, greeted the Primate of the Romanian Orthodox Church with the 11th anniversary of
his enthronement. The text of the message is given below.

Your Beatitude,

Please accept my heartfelt greetings with the anniversary of your Patriarchal enthronement.

Your Beatitude’s “work of faith, and labour of love” (1 Thess 1:3) in the daily exploit of your selfless
Primatial ministry inspire and strengthen the faithful children of the Romanian Church on the paths of the
Christian life.

On this day of celebration I prayerfully wish you peace, bodily strength and help from above in your
cares for the welfare of your flock.

With respectful love in Christ,

/+Hilarion/

Metropolitan of Volokolamsk

Chairman

Department for External Church Relations

Moscow Patriarchate

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/47140/
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